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Comments: Please continue the use of the ANILCA cabins by the families who have used them for generations.

These cabins have served so many so well for so long and do no damage to the Tongass. Please ignore the

comments made by all the missinformed non-residents and give proper weight to those of us who have lived here

for so long. None of my families have had these cabins but I respect the rights of those who have and hope they

can continue to use them and be the good stewards of the Tongass that they always have been.

Thank you

Dave Hanna

5th generation Alaskan


